

## Summer Reading Log

<u>Title of Book</u>	<u>Author</u>	<u>Number of</u> <u>Pages Read</u>	<u>Parent Signature</u>

## Dear Parents and Students,

This year we are encouraging students to keep fresh on all the reading skills they have learned this year. Many students experience a "summer slide" over the summer. Summer slide is the tendency for students to lose some of the achievement gains they made during the previous school year over the summer months. By completing this log and routinely reading, the "summer slide" can be prevented.

Students are being asked to complete a reading log of all the books read over the summer. They can choose any book or genre that interests them. They may also fill out multiple logs! (Available on the school website: <a href="www.crestmem.edu">www.crestmem.edu</a>) Students who turn in their completed reading logs in September will be given an extra credit A+ in their first marking period reading gradebook.

In order to find a "good fit" book for your child, visit the website below for suggestions at each level. <u>www.the-best-childrens-books.org</u>

Enjoy your summer and we look forward to working with the children in the fall.

Mrs. Cleffi
bcleffi@crestmem.edu
4th Grade ELA Teacher

Mrs. Stocker

<u>mstocker@crestmem.edu</u>

5th Grade ELA Teacher

Mr. Hackney <u>bhackney@crestmem.edu</u> 6-8th Literature Teacher